
04 October 2018 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
REVISION TO TERMS AND CONDITIONS RELATING TO PLACEMENT OF FIXED DEPOSIT   

 
 
Effective 1st November 2018, kindly be informed that all terms and conditions relating to the 
placement of fixed deposits with MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad (the “Bank”) will be revised.  
 
The revised terms and conditions for the placement of the fixed deposits can be found at the Bank’s 

website at https://s.bk.mufg.jp/global/malaysia/productsandservices/ProductsServices.html.  

 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact your relationship manager with the Bank.  
 
We thank you for your continuous support. 
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